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NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Charleston County detectives are investigating a shooting early
Saturday that left two people wounded in the Lincolnville area.

The Charleston County Sheriff’s Office responded shortly after 1:30 a.m. to a report of a
shooting at 255 Fiddie St. At the scene, deputies found a teenage boy suffering multiple gunshot
wounds. He was transported to a local hospital.

As the deputies investigated at the scene, they learned of another victim who had walked into a
hospital. The young adult male also had been shot multiple times.

The injuries to both victims were not believed to be life-threatening.

An initial investigation revealed that someone fired shots outside a home where a party was
taking place. The two males were struck by the gunfire. Firearms were recovered at the scene,
and several people were detained for questioning.

No arrests have been made, though detectives are actively investigating. Anyone with
information about the case can call CCSO at 843-202-1700 or Crime Stoppers at 843-554-1111.
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